
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

Monday 17th January 2022 

We are continuing to learn ‘Goldilocks and the 

Three Bears.’ 

The children will be making a story 

map to retell it to their friends. 

Literacy 
We are looking at 

number 3 this week.  

We will also be putting objects on to 

five frames, and seeing how quickly 

we can find different amounts of 

objects from a group. 

The children will also be seeing how 

triangle shapes they can find around 

nursery.  

Maths  

Topic 
 

The children will be exploring the school 

environment by going on a winter walk this 

week. 

We will be encouraging the children to use their 

senses and see what they find.  To help us warm 

up after our winter walk, the children will have a 

drink of warm hot chocolate. This is to help tie in 

the concept of hot and cold. 

We will also be making some warm porridge 

with blueberries and banana, just like the three 

bears in our story. 

 

 

 

 

We have a busy 

week ahead at 

Nursery! 

Please can you 

send in your child 

with a pair of welly 

boots on Thursday – 

this is so we can go 

on our winter walk. 

Please also let us know if your child can 

not have porridge, blueberries, bananas, 

and hot chocolate. 

Other information…... 


